
MECHANICSBURG SPORTSMENS ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 5/3/17 at 

7:30PM BY PRESIDENT DENNIS  FILLMORE 

THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE WAS RECITED  BY MEMBERS PRESENT. THERE WERE 27MEMBERS PRESENT. 

Minutes of the April  meeting were read by Dave Prosser 

Dave Prosser made motion to approve minutes as read 

Second by John Attick 

Vote unanimous to accept minutes  

TREASURER’S REPORT – Dan Moyer reported the following balances as of 4/26/17.  

Checking  $79,576.63 

Savings  $39,011.39 

Bills paid  3/29 – 4/26  $11,684.89 

Unpaid bills  $2,296.00 

Motion to accept report by Dan Moyer 

Second by Jim Weigher 

Vote by eligible members unanimous 

PRESIDENTS REPORT – DENNIS FILLMORE – Received e-mail from Cumberland County Enviorthon with 

many positive comments about facility, and thanked all. Thee was app 150 in attendance.Eagle Scout 

project from Carlisle Barricks, is building a pavilion over the shotgun patterning range.  

FIRST V-PRESIDENT’S REPORT –  Sharon Gregg reported for Stan:  Range qualifications have been held 

the last few weeks, over 30 members requesting this were called with only 10 showing up. If still 

interested and are not called you will need to get your name back on the waiting list. Russ Brooks has 

been helping. See Russ if interested this evening, as we will be doing another qualification in the next 

few weeks. Cost is $20 for the first year, required to hit a 8.5 x 11 “ target with 6 rounds at 7 yds. 

Remember to display your ID while on club grounds. Please do not let anyone in or out of gate but 

yourself. 

SECOND V-PRESIDENT’S REPORT – Dan Moyer for Ron Keslar.  The Shotgun instructor course went well, 

will schedule a reloading class in the future, check web site. 4-H is into muzzle loading shooting, and will 

be also doing Shotgun and Air Pistol. 

 

 



MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY’S REPORT – SHARON GREGG  - Read the names of 6 applicants including 9 

adults and 7 children requesting membership in MSA, please stand when your name is called.  

Sharon made a motion to accept applicants into MSA 

Second by Mitch Davis  

Vote by 19 current members was unanimous to accept applicants.  

Total MSA Menbership is 1,758 including life members.  Income from memberships during 3/29 – 4/26 

period was $260.00 

Sharon went over some rules at this time.  Don’t let anyone follow you into the club at the gate, pause 

till gate closes before proceeding. Memberships received as of Sunday were processed, Red cards are no 

longer valid. If fob does not work call Membership Officer, do not manually operate gate. For contacting 

Sharon do not call before 8:30am and after 8:30 pm. 

 

                                                         REPORTS FROM THE FLOOR 

 

John Gingrich – Youth 22 team  -We have started another NRA Basic Rifle Class, 4 youth are taking the 

class. Rifle program still in progress. New program starts in September. All youth from 8 to 20 yrs 

accepted. Practice is Monday 6 to 8 pm and Saturday 10am to 12pm. For more information contact Me 

at 717-789-4689 of Facebook at MSA Youth 22. 

Sharon Gregg – The April WOT Clinic had 12 attending, generating $550.00 in income with $30 expenses, 

for a 520.00 profit. Fishing Derby on April 18 very successful, app 170 children attended. A range 

maintenance work party held the same day, shed roof replaced and target frames and backerboards 

repaired and/or replaced.  

Kevin Wise – Trap  Program is an open event, check schedule on club BB or club web site. 

Jim Weigher – Pond will receive first treatment tomorrow 5/4/17. 

Bob Dunn – Guest Passes for MSA explained along with cost. See Bob Dunn, Dennis Fillmore, Dan 

Moyer, and Sharon Gregg, Thursday pm during Trap see Kevin Wise.  Bob went over rental policy for 

MSA. There is a 30 notice required and BOD approval.  

Dan Moyer for Julia Mentzer/Yarlett – There will be two (2), 1 week summer archery camps, see web 

site for dates, call Julia to sign-up at 579-7339. 

                                                       THERE WAS NO OLD BUSINESS 

 



                                                                 NEW BUSINESS 

Scott Kramer reported on Gas grill no functioning well at the Fishing Derby, problem was the small Tank 

being used, as grill worked fine on main gas hook up at chubhouse. 

Dan Moyer thanked all who helped at the Fishing Derby, and the sponsors of which there was many 

Dennis Fillmore passed on to membership that the club operates almost entirely on Volunteer help, 

your help (membership) will be and is appreciated. 

 

                                                     MOTION TO ADJOURN BY Bill Harwood 


